LANESVILLE COMMUNITY SCHOOL

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING

November 3, 2021

The special meeting of the Lanesville Community School Board of Trustees was held on November 3, 2021 at the Carl Uesseler Corporation Office, 2725 Crestview Avenue, NE, Lanesville Indiana. The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. by board president, Sharon Rothrock. Board members who were present at the meeting were as follows:

Sharon Rothrock, President Margaret Meyer, Vice President Ron Wolfe, member Robert Schickel, member Steve Morris, Superintendent

The floor was open to the public for questions/answers regarding teacher contracts. No one from the public was present.

Mr. Morris recommended the hiring of a new head varsity baseball coach. Ron Wolfe motioned to accept the recommendation. Robert Schickel seconded the motion. Motion passed 4-0. Mr. Morris said that Zach has spoken with Gregg Oppel and he would be the new coach.

With no further business, Sharon Rothrock motioned to adjourn the meeting. Ron Wolfe seconded the motion. Motion passed 4-0. The meeting adjourned at 4:32 p.m.

Sharon Rothrock, President

Margaret Meyer, Vice President